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Dear Mr Kummant 

Aurizon Network's 2015-16 adjustment charges submission 

On 8 September 2016, the Queensland Competition Authority approved Aurizon Network's proposed 2015-16 

adjustment charges submission, received 1 August 2016. Aurizon Network sought to recover $20.99 million from 

access holders in the central Queensland coal network systems. 

In reaching this decision, the QCA reviewed Aurizon Network's submission and considers it is consistent with the 

requirements of clause 2.3 of Part A of Schedule F of the 2010 access undertaking (2010 AU). 

Consistent with our decision in relation to the May 2016 extension draft amending access undertaking: 

(a) any final true up will be dealt with in the approval of the replacement undertaking; and 

(b) our decision in relation to the adjustment charges submission relates to the 2010 AU and does not limit 

our consideration of matters in the approval of the replacement undertaking. 

Any enquiries in relation to this matter should be directed to Catherine Barker on catherine .barker@qca.org.au or 

(07) 3222 0547. 

Yours sincerely 

Charles Millsteed 
Chief Executive Officer 

cc: Ms Donna Bowman, Network Regulation Manager, Aurizon Network 
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